
Chardon Local Schools 
Starting Kindergarten 

Parent Information Night 
 
The Expectations… 
The Process… 
The Questions… 

 
What:  An informative night for… 
 
Who:  All parents of potential Chardon kindergarteners  

and local preschool representatives for the 2018-
2019 school year. 
 

When:  Wednesday, February 28th, at 6:30 p.m. 
 
Where:  Chardon Middle School, LGIR  

424 North Street 
 

Why: Chardon Local Schools believes in 
communicating and helping people to understand 
the process of Kindergarten enrollment, the State 
Kindergarten guidelines and expectations, 
Chardon’s Kindergarten policies, Kindergarten 
readiness, and in providing Kindergarten 
information that will help make students 
successful learners, socially, emotionally and 
academically. 

 
 


